
From: Charlotte aand Charles Swanson [mailto:charswanson@metrocast.net]  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 4:34 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Oppossing Northern Pass 
 
Charlotte aand Charles Swanson 
po Box 153 
plymouth, NH 03264 
 
December 18, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
My husband and I know the facts and NP will provide nothing for NH,except maybe monetarily for 
Franklin and Deerfield.  Any new jobs would be temporary. It is going to destroy NH's appearance and 
hurt its tourism economy.  If done properly in the existing power line right of way burying the entire line 
ould be an acceptable compromise.Underground  would still provide profit for the owners, However, it 
is our heartfelt feeling that no company should be making profit at the expence of  our beautiful state. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Charlotte aand Charles Swanson 
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